
Narrative description of proposed mining disturbance reclamation  11/6/2018 

23205 Peak to Peak Hwy 
Nederland, CO 80466 
 

The above property is applying for a building permit for construction of a single family residence.  It is 
proposed to place excess foundation cut into an adit left over from prior mining activity (see attached 
photo).  Approximately 400 cu yds of excess cut material will need to be placed into this area. 

Attached is a copy of the “Is it Mining” questionnaire and related documentation.  Please review the 
submittal to determine if a reclamation/mining permit is needed for such activity, or if it is allowed 
without a permit? 

 

Thankyou 

Dave Kielsmeier 

H - 303 422 9109 

C – 303 808 1078 
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